
SPORTON LAB         Response For FCC Application 
2005/4/19 

 
RE:       Benq 
FCC ID:   JVP57P31 
 
1. Retested in fully chamber and updated report 
2. DCS and GSM900 will be turned off in USA  
3. Done 
4. Yes, it was tested as PC peripheral 
5. Our EIRP methodology is correct.  We have retested this device in fully anechoic 

chamber  and found the result is improved 
6. A new testing photo with ruler in updated SAR report. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely Yours  
Daniel Lee 
EMC/SAR Manager 


